
From: Gillum, Amber <Amber.Gillum@dss.sc.gov>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 9/22/2014 5:08:10 PM 
Subject: 2015 Legislative Priorities - DSS

Attachments: Attachment A.pdf 
Attachment B.pdf
DSS Legislative Priorities 2015.docx

Katherine,

Attached is a summary of the legislative priorities DSS intends to pursue for 2015. Attachments A and B include 
additional background information related to items 4 and 5 in the summary.

Below are the current agency contacts for legislative affairs and the media. DSS does not have a Chief of Staff.

William F. Bray, Jr.
Chief of Fiscal and Governmental Affairs 
S.C. Department of Social Services 
1535 Confederate Avenue
P.O. Box 1520
Columbia, S.C. 29202-1520
803-898-7225 (Work)
803-465-5160 (Cell)
803-898-7277 (Fax)
William.Brayjr@dss.sc.gov

Marilyn M. Matheus, Director
Public Information
SC Department of Social Services 
1535 Confederate Avenue 
P.O. Box 1520
Columbia, S.C. 29202-1520
803-898-7858 (Work)
803-422-8174 (Cell)
803-767-1488 (Cell)
803-898-7652 (Fax)
Marilyn.Matheus@dss.sc.gov

If you have any questions, please give me a call.

Thanks,
Amber

Amber Gillum, Acting State Director
South Carolina Department of Social Services
1535 Confederate Avenue
Phone: 803-898-1390
Cell: 803-331-7350
E-mail: amber.gillum@dss.sc.gov

From: Veldran, Katherine [mailto:KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov]
Sent: Wednesday, September 10, 2014 12:44 PM
To: Veldran, Katherine
Cc: Pitts, Ted
Subject: 2015 Legislative Priorities
Importance: High

Cabinet Members,

In preparation for the 2015 legislative session, we are requesting that all cabinet agencies prepare a summary
memorandum of all legislative initiatives your agency would like to pursue next year, including initiatives originating 
from third parties that you and your agency have been asked to support. Please send this memorandum to my 
attention no later than September 22, 2014. You should expect to receive follow-up from our office no later than the
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week of September 29, 2014.

The memorandum should include a description of the policy goals or problems the proposed legislation is intended to 
address, and brief detail on the contents of legislation itself and a list of affected titles or chapters. Although we do 
not expect full drafts of all proposed legislation to be available, if working drafts exist, please include them in your 
submission. If the agency is not pursuing or supporting any legislative initiatives in the 2015 legislative session, please 
send an email or memorandum to that effect.

In addition, please send me your agency's Chief of Staff, legislative affairs, and press contact information to update
our records.

Thank you in advance for your prompt attention to this matter. If you have any questions or concerns, please feel
free to email or call.

Thank you,
Katherine

Katherine F. Veldran
Director of Legislative Affairs | Office of Governor Nikki Haley 
O: 803-734-5124 | C: 803-767-7583 
KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov
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